
GOVERNMENT OF MANIPUR 
DIRECTORATE OF EDUCAITON{S) 

(Administrative Section) 

PRESS RELEASE 
Imphal, the 3rd January, 2022 

No.A0/85/DA/2010(7)-DE(S): Whereas it has come to the notice of the Department 

that a fake news has been circulated through the social media stating that the Govt. 

has decided to restrict the physical classes of Class 9 to 12 due to the rising Covid-

19 variant (Omicron) and to postpone Class 10th and lih examination if the 

condition is not getting better till 5th January. 

2. The Department of Education(S), Manipur would like to clarify for information 

of the general public and particularly the students community that the Deptt. has not 

issued any such orders and all physical classes for Class IX and above will continue 

as per earlier orders of the Government. 

3. Further, the Deptt. is taking up steps to identify the offender with the help of 

the Cyber Crime Unit and to punish the culprit as per law. 
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{L. Nandakumar Singh) 
Director of Education (S) 

Staff Officer to the Chief Secretary, Govt. of Manipur 
Commissioner Education(S), Govt. of Manipur 
Director, DIPR, Govt. of Manipur 
Additional Directors Education/S(H/V), Manipur. 
All ZEOs ( to circulate the information to all concerned) 
Editor ............. ....... .. .... .. 
(Requested to publish it as news item in public interest) 
Relevant file. 


